
 

 

 

 

SISB/SO/200/21 

 

 

2 June 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

I am writing to remind you that tomorrow is the Queen's birthday, and a public holiday, and so 

the school will be closed. We will resume, as normal, on Friday morning. 

 

Next week, teaching and learning will still be online. We do hold out some hope that there may 

be news about a possible opening in the near future, but, as we move into June, this is looking 

increasingly unlikely this academic year. 

 

Thank you for your continuing support at this difficult time.  I hope that you and your 

families all stay safe. 

 

Best wishes 

 

 

 

John Rolfe 

 


